
   
   

   
 Q

ue
en

sla
nd

 R
ai

l L
im

ite
d 

AB
N

 7
1 

13
2 

18
1 

09
0 

Q
R_

A3
_2

01
7

For more information or to provide feedback, please call Queensland Rail’s customer feedback team on 13 
16 17 (business hours) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au 

Frederick Street bridge 
closure and replacement
Friday 31 January 2020
Queensland Rail has recently conducted a safety 
assessment of the Frederick Street bridge in Alderley. 
Extensive structural damage was identified, along 
with termite infestation, which has made it unsafe for 
pedestrians and cyclists.

To ensure the safety of users, the Frederick Street bridge 
will be closed permanently from Friday 31 January 
2020. Alternative crossings are available at Alderley 
Avenue, Alderley and Wilston Road, Newmarket.*

The Frederick Street bridge will be removed on Saturday 
18 and Sunday 19 April 2020, during the scheduled 
Ferny Grove line track closure.

Queensland Rail will engage with the local community 
and the Council in the coming months on replacing the 
bridge.
*Please refer to map overleaf
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For more information or to provide feedback, please call Queensland Rail’s customer feedback team on 13 
16 17 (business hours) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au 
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From Friday 31 January 2020, please use the local 
crossings shown below.

Wilston Road level crossing:

•	800 metres to the south
•	10 minute walk

Alderley Avenue overbridge:

•	450 metres to the north
•	5 minute walk

Frederick Street bridge closure

Alderley Avenue, Alderley

Wilston Road, Newmarket

Alderley Avenue  
overbridge

Frederick Street 
bridge

Frederick Street 
bridge

Wilston Road  
level crossing


